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Murray Park Friends




Friends of Murray Road Recreation Ground

Notes of meeting held on 20th January 2015 – 7.00pm

At Murrayside Community Centre

Present:  Sam Teague IBC, Scott Falteisek (Secretary), Sue Bird (Vice Chair), Joanne Chainey, Stephen Mansie, Glen Thimblethorpe (Chair) and Debbie Owen IBC
Apologies: Nick Wilcox IBC, Cllr Bill Knowles, Cllr Bill Quinton, Malcolm and Jenny Ebbs
Agenda

1. Welcome

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Updates

4. Priorities

5. AOB and date of next meeting

1. Welcome
ST welcomed everyone.  
2. Minutes of last meeting 

Meeting minutes were deemed acceptable.

3. Updates
The second stage submission of the BIFFA bid is currently being worked on.  They need to know how the funding gap would be filled e.g. Section 106 Funding.  Plus they need to see figures of increased use which means we may need to monitor tennis courts use.

Use information from previous bids for second stage submission.
Murrayfield School are keen to use new tennis courts and MUGA.  A supporting letter from them would help our bid.
4. Priorities
BIFFA bid second stage submission needs to be submitted by the 20th February.
AOB

There have been reports of several stumps which are concealed in the grass.  They could become a potential trip hazard.
Improvements needed at Hamilton Road Entrance and the North Entrance on Murray Road.

Missing posts need to be replaced.

Ask for long grass to be cut down as this is seen as a haven for dog fouling.  No one can see benefit.  Possibly fence off bio diversity area.  A future site for this could be where the old tennis courts use to be.
4. Date of next meeting
At Murrayside Community Centre 7pm, Nacton Road, all are welcome.

